From: Lillian Thorington

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2025 4:35 PM **To:** George Schaaf <george.schaaf@juneau.gov>

Subject: Jackie Renninger Park Rebuild - Accessible Playground

Hello,

My name is Lillian Thorington and I am a disability rights advocate. I understand that there is a new playground being built in Jackie Renninger Park, as a part of the upcoming rebuild. I would like to propose that the new playground be an accessible and inclusive playground that can be accessed by all children, including those with disabilities. Some things that I would like to see in the playground would include adaptive equipment, tactile areas so that the playground is accessible to blind children, and a smooth ground so that wheelchairs can access the playground. I am reaching out to ask who I need to contact to begin the process of pushing for an inclusive playground.

Thank you, Lillian Thorington